
 

 

 

 

February 23, 2018 

                  File:    3-26 

2018-26 

 

OPENSKIES ORY HOTEL UPDATE 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

Many concerns have been voiced over the ongoing construction at the ORY crew hotel and the 

significant impact it has had on your ability to get proper rest. Your rest is a safety issue that we 

take very seriously. We have contacted the Company on your behalf and I know several 

individual cabin crew members have also contacted the Company on their own. 

 

The Company has stated that they’ve been in contact with API (who is charge of their hotel 

arrangements) and will be updating us as soon as possible. In the meantime, please keep details 

of any rest issues you have at the hotel including the date, room location/number, times of the 

noise and time of your layover and send them to me at sgonzales@iamDL142.org.  

 

In Solidarity, 
           

          
     
 

     Sara Gonzales     
     GENERAL CHAIR  

SG/slb 

cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

 DL 142 E-Board 

 

opeiu #277 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 

mailto:sgonzales@iamDL142.org

